
 

 

 

 

20 April, 2021 

 

 

 Dear Parents, 

Greetings and Best Wishes! 

Kindly note the school will not be conducting online classes on 21 April, 2021          

on account of Ram Navami. 

 

Online classes will resume from Thursday 22 April, 2021. 

 

Regards  

Vice Principal 

 

 

 

  


